
 
Curriculum Committee for Health Sciences Translation of decision 

 2023-08-31 Dnr HS 2023/1 

Discontinuation of a course 

The course English: Writing Texts about Facts and Opinions G1N, 7.5 credits (EN252G) 

is being phased out and will no longer be offered at the University of Skövde. The 

course was given for the last time in the spring of 2023. 

The course consists of four examination parts: Individual assignment: Narrative text  

2 credits, Individual assignment: Analytical text 2 credits, Individual assignment: 

Argumentative text 2 credits and Grammar quiz 1.5 credits. 

The following examinations are offered to students who have not completed the course: 

Individual assignment: Narrative text 2 credits 

Week 46, 14 November, 2023 

Week 3, 17 January, 2024 

Week 14, 2 April, 2024 

Individual assignment: Analytical text 2 credits 

Week 48, 28 November, 2023 

Week 4, 23 January, 2024 

Week 16, 16 April, 2024 

Individual assignment: Argumentative text 2 credits 

Week 50, 12 December, 2023 

Week 10, 5 March, 2024 

Week 18, 29 April, 2024 

Grammar quiz 1.5 credits 

Week 47, 21 November, 2023, at 19.00–20.00 

Week 5, 30 January, 2024, at 19.00–20.00 

Week 15, 9 April, 2024, at 19.00–20.00 

No further opportunities will be offered to complete the course, in addition to the above 

occasions. 

The examiner is Stefan Sönnerhed. 
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The course material is available via the learning platform Canvas in the Student Portal. 

In order to be allowed to take each of these examinations, you are required to send an 

email to the course coordinator at least three weeks before the date of the respective 

examination. 

Instructions for each of the individual assignments are then published on the Canvas 

course site two weeks before the dates provided above. The grammar quiz takes place in 

Canvas without supervision. 

Contact information for the course coordinators: 

Until 31 January 2024: Karin Axelsson, 0500-44 82 36, karin.axelsson@his.se 

From 1 February 2024: Catharina Wolcott, 0500-44 89 03, catharina.wolcott@his.se 

The decision was made by the Curriculum Committee for Health Sciences on 31 August 

2023 after a presentation by Catharina Wolcott. 
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